CITY OF HARTFORD, CONNECTICUT NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
ANNUAL ACTION PLAN 7/1/2024 – 6/30/2025
June 11, 2024
The City of Hartford, through the Office of Central Grants, requests public input on their Year Five (FY24-25) Annual Action Plan for submission to U.S. Department of Housing Development (HUD) on or around July 11, 2024.  

This report addresses the intended use of HUD entitlement grant funds for the City of Hartford’s four formula programs: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) and Housing Investment Partnership Program (HOME).
A draft of the City’s Annual Action Plan is available starting June 10, 2024 on the Central Grants website Federal Grants – City of Hartford (hartfordct.gov) and will remain available for at least 30 days for review and comment. The Plan can also be found at the Hartford Public Library – front desk, at both Park Street and Albany Branches.
Two public hearings are scheduled on Tuesday, July 2, 2024, to receive citizen input:
· 2:00 PM – You are invited to a Zoom meeting. 

Register in advance for this meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZclcuiorTMsHNcTCS65_GMG95i3TNUVxaW9 

· 5:30 PM – in the Mayor’s Green Room, 550 Main Street

Interested parties may also e-mail comments, to sheryl.horowitz@hartford.gov by July 9, 2024. For additional information, please contact the Central Grants Office, (860) 757-9276.

